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Monday, February 7, 2011
Dear Parents, 

CONGRATULATIONS!  Because of your student’s outstanding academic record, he/she is eligible for selection to the Steamboat Springs High School Chapter of the National Honor Society.  With this letter, I have enclosed the information your student received in their notification packet, which I delivered to them at school today. I encourage you to read the enclosed information carefully and discuss it with your student.
National Honor Society is among the most prestigious high school organizations across the country. The Steamboat Springs High School Chapter is a very active chapter; our members complete a monthly group service project as well as complete over 40 hours of individual community service each year.
I hope that your student will complete the information packet so they faculty council may fully consider your child’s candidacy for NHS. I will be conducting help sessions to support students in completing the packet and essay. If you or student has any questions or concerns throughout this process, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Again, congratulations on your student’s academic success; I look forward to receiving their information packet.

Sincerely,

Cindy Jamison Gay

NHS Advisor

Steamboat Springs High School

(970) 871-3659

cgay@sssd.k12.co.us
http://sshsnhs.pbworks.com
